
          

Temporary parking changes in Beecroft

The NSW Government is delivering the Sydney Metro, Australia’s biggest public transport 
project.

Services start in the first half of next year on Stage 1 of Sydney Metro, the $8.3 billion 
Sydney Metro Northwest project. 

As announced in 2013, the existing suburban rail between Epping and Chatswood will be 
upgraded as part of the Sydney Metro project to meet metro rail standards. This means the 
metro stations between Epping and Chatswood will have almost four times as many train 
services an hour in the peak direction than they currently do. 

From Sunday 30 September 2018, the suburban rail between Epping and Chatswood will be 
closed to allow for major upgrades, including testing and installation of new signalling, 
electrical, fire and life safety systems. During this time, Station Link bus services will run from 
Beecroft, Eastwood, St Leonards and between Epping and Chatswood to replace train 
services for around seven months. To support these additional bus services and to ensure 
minimal disruption to traffic, some temporary changes to parking will need to be introduced in 
your area. 

What do I need to know?

Temporary changes to be introduced from late 2018 are:

 A bus layover area will be introduced on the eastern side of Wongala Crescent 
between Chapman Avenue and Hannah Street operating 5.30am - 10am and 4pm -
8pm, Monday to Friday, resulting in the removal of 14 car spaces.

 The bus stop on Wongala Crescent will be extended by approximately 20m during 
the periods of operation, 5.30am - 10am and 3pm - 7pm, Monday to Friday, resulting 
in the removal of three car spaces.

 The motorcycle parking provision on the eastern side of Wongala Crescent will be 
relocated to the western side, resulting in the removal of two car spaces. The ¼ hour
parking zone will not be impacted.

These changes are marked on the map located on the reverse of this letter. 

There will be no changes to accessible parking or car share spaces during this time.

Contact information

Transport for NSW welcomes community feedback on these proposed changes and you 
are encouraged to make a submission by Thursday 26 April 2018. Please send your 
comments to: 

Email: StationLink@transport.nsw.gov.au or 

Post to: Sydney Coordination Office
PO Box K659, Haymarket
NSW 1240

For further details about the Epping to Chatswood line upgrade, including bus routes, visit 
www.mysydney.nsw.gov.au/StationLink
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